[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents & Guardians,

There will be a solar eclipse on August 21st, 2017. We would love for all of our students at Veterans Memorial Middle School to be able to go outside and view this once in a lifetime scientific phenomenon. Students will be outside in a controlled classroom environment during 5th block. All students outside will be given a pair of safety glasses to wear to view the eclipse. Please check one of the boxes below, sign, and send this form back with your child’s signed syllabus.

Thanks in advance,
VMMS Science Teachers

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

________ Yes, my student has permission to go outside during the solar eclipse. I understand that my student will be wearing safety glasses and will be supervised by his/her 5th period teacher.

________ No, I do not give my student permission to go outside during the solar eclipse. I understand that this will not affect my student’s grade in class.

________ I would like to donate $1.00 to help offset the cost of the solar eclipse glasses. **This is not required**



Parent/Guardian Signature							Date


